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RESOLVED, That the Traffic Engineer is requested to

cause that missing street name sign "Miller Avenue',' to be

replaced at the corner of Broad Street.
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STATE HOUSE

PROVIDENCE, RHODE ISLAND 02903

April 7, 1986

Councilman Nicholas Easton
City Hall
Providence, RI 02903

Dear Councilman Easton:

I received a telephone call from the Frank Azzarone
family, 56 Miller Avenue, Providence, 02905, concern-
ing 'missing street signs' at the corner of Miller
Avenue and Broad Street. At this time, I am requesting,
through your office, that replacements be done by the
city's traffic engineers department.

Your immediate response to this matter will ensure
that the residents on Miller Avenue wi11 have the neces-
sary street signs identifying its proper location. Also,:
this would ensure no problems are created in case of an '
emergency by local police or fire department should such
situations occur.

Thank you fox your attention to this matter.

CDW/m

cc: The Azzarone Family

Sincerely,

Charles D. Walton
Senator - District 9


